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The CAPSS team has completed an enhancement for licensed stores that are 
interested in utilizing the Multi-Store function.  A Multi-Store license are 
“multiple” licensed stores within California who currently utilize the bulk upload 
process in CAPSS.  
 
The Multi-Store function is optional and not mandatory.  CAPSS business partners 
can continue to enter or upload transactions as they have previously.   
 
The enhancement increased the number of stores from 100 to 950 licensed 
stores.  Thereby, larger businesses or corporations may benefit by applying for a 
Multi-Store license.  CAPSS validates the XML file as a whole as well as each 
license and transaction. 
 
To apply for a Multi-Store application log on to CAPSS Main:   
https://capss.doj.ca.gov  
 

• Select:  Multi-Store Registration 
• Complete the Multi-Store form 

 
For any CAPSS related questions, contact the CAPSS Unit at CAPSS@doj.ca.gov or 
by phone at (916) 210-3212. 
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